
 
 

 
 
 
 
23 March 2017 
 
 
Australian Securities 
Exchange Limited 
Exchange Centre 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Harvey Norman Holdings Limited (HVN) 
 
HVN refers to the HVN letter to the ASX dated 21 March 2017 (21 March Disclosure). 
 
On Wednesday evening 22 March 2017, ASIC contacted HVN and requested that HVN 
make a clarifying statement to the ASX in connection with its response to the ASX price 
query on 20 March.  HVN discloses that ASIC is undertaking a routine review of HVN's 
financial report for the financial year ended 30 June 2016 as part of its financial reporting 
surveillance program.  
 
It remains the view of the Company that the financial report of HVN for the year ended 30 
June 2016 and the financial report for the half year ended 31 December 2016, each lodged 
with ASIC and ASX, are in accordance with the law.   
 
 
Yours faithfully 
HARVEY NORMAN HOLDINGS LIMITED 
Per: 

  
Chris Mentis 
Company Secretary 
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